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I support HB 3422. Governor McCall and many folks created comphrensive land use 

planning laws to protect our valuable Farm and Forest lands.  These laws have 

served us well and will continue to do so.  

 

Solar has its place on rooftops and lands to the East that are not productive. The 

Willamette Valley has high quality soils that should be reserved for farms. Once 

farmland is disruptive it never fully returns to its former glory. 

 

Thank you-  Elizabeth Timmons 


